
Withdrawing from the College 
Both commuting and residential students who wish to withdraw from the College should initiate the process 
by contacting the Student Life Office (Dean of Students, deanofstudents@sage.edu). At this time, the official 
withdrawal form will be processed and students will participate in an exit interview. Students should follow this 
procedure whether they are withdrawing in order to transfer to another college or for other personal reasons, 
and whether the withdrawal is occurring during the semester or between semesters. Withdrawal from the 
College does not release students from financial obligations incurred during the period of their attendance. 
Students who wish to re-enroll should contact the Admission Office (admission@sage.edu) for re-admission 
procedures. 
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